
 
 

Harry G. Iddings Jr., 1971 
1920- 

Harry came to Santa Barbara in 1960 as a member of the staff of Tempo (a division of General Electric) with 
expertise in the field of systems study. His executive ability was quickly recognized after he joined the Yacht 
Club. He was elected to the board of directors and later progressed through the ranks to become commodore. 
During this period, a number of members expressed dissatisfaction with the management of the Yacht Club, and 
in particular, the finances. Harry made detailed studies of these matters, prepared charts and reports for special 
membership meetings, and did an excellent job addressing these matters. He sailed the Cal-24 sloop Sea Whim.  


